
From: Andy Instone  
Sent: 30 June 2016 16:16 
To: Cogar, Claire; Mark Peacock 
Subject: RE: S6/2015/1061/MA Archaeological WSI  
 
Dear Claire, 
 
Many thanks for making the requested changes to your WSI. 
 
We can now recommend to Welwyn Hatfield that the WSI is approved and that archaeological 
investigations can commence in line with that WSI. 
 
It is up to Welwyn Hatfield to issue the final decision. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Andy Instone 
Historic Environment Advisor 
Natural, Historic & Built Environment Advisory Team  
Environmental Resource Planning  
Postal Point EMG CHN108 
Hertfordshire County Council, County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN 
t: 01992 555241  Comnet / Internal: 25241 
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